
Dear Robb Hirsch,

This letter is to let you and your Organization know that we received the award. We 
were very appreciative of this unexpected gift of an award but also the grant 
amount of a thousand dollars towards our stewardship to go towards our planned 
projects grey water and water catchments. Our planned future projects. We are 
planning to work on these projects this coming year. 

Thank you very much in recognizing our conservation work.

Sincerely, 

Edwina & Ernest Diswood


